
 

1 Dorsman Drive Singleton Heights 2330  |  t: 6573 1363 | singletonh-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au | www.singletonh-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  

Principal’s Report 

 S i n g l e t o n  H e i g h t s  P u b l i c  S c h o o l  

 N e w s l e tte r   
T e r m  2             W e e k  1 0                2  J u l y  2 0 2 0  

Our Vision: POSITIVE RELATIONSHIPS, HIGH EXPECTATIONS, AUTHENTIC LEARNING 

R E S P E C T  |  R E S P O N S I B I L I T Y  |  E X C E L L E N C E  

We come to the end of a very long, unprecedented school term. Thank you again for your wonderful support and absolute 
commitment to the learning and wellbeing of your child. Life is tough at the moment, and there are a lot of unknowns in 
the world, but I appreciate your commitment to supporting your children, and the school community, to provide a level of 
normality as we adjust to new ways of teaching and learning. Next term, I hope to be able to stagger the return of parents 
in to our school grounds, as restrictions start to ease. Our first day of school, for students, in Term 3 is Tuesday, 21st July. 
Teachers will be undertaking Professional Learning on Monday, 20th July. No students will be attending on this day. 
 
Mari Badge Pizza Lunch 
I was so honoured to celebrate the Mari Badge recipients from Term 1 and 2 this year, with a pizza lunch on the communi-

ty room verandah yesterday. We had over seven students receive Mari badges in the past week, so it is great to see our 

students focus so much attention on the positive aspects of school and on excellent behaviour. I hope they enjoyed their 

special lunch as much as I did. 

 

Well done to our Mari badge recipients for 
weeks 9 and 10, congratulations to you all. 
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NCCD data collection 
All Australian schools are required to participate in the Nationally Consistent Collection of Data (NCCD) for students 
with disabilities, on an annual basis. Our school has gathered this data for students over the past six weeks.  
The NCCD is an annual data collection that requires information on the extent of adjustments made for students with 
disability. The data collection supports a broader model of engagement and support for these students that draws on 
teachers' professional judgement and practices throughout the year to support students with disability to access and 
participate in education on the same basis as other students. Implementation of the model enables schools to fulfil 
their mandatory obligations to students under the National Disability Discrimination Act 1992 (DDA) and Disability 
Standards for Education 2005. 

 
2021 Kindergarten Enrolments 
If you have a child starting Kindergarten in 2021, or know of a family in our school zone who has 

a child starting Kindergarten next year, please contact the school to put your name down for  

enrolment. We are looking at scheduling our Kinder Café next term, and we would like to get 

details from as many families as possible to invite them along to our information sessions and 

Kinder orientation days. A very exciting time ahead. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
High School visit to Year 6 students 
On Tuesday, 21st July, Singleton High School staff will be visiting our school to discuss the program of transition to High 
School with our Year 6 students. Dates for transition days for the rest of this year will be published as they come to 
hand. 
 
Education Week  
We will be awarding several of our students, staff and community members during    
Education Week, in Week 3 next term, however, our Singleton Learning Community 
Awards night will not proceed this year. Instead, we will invite our award winners to 
school to have the presentation put into a combined video of all Singleton Learning 
Community public schools’ award winners. Look out for this video in Week 3 next term. 
 
Strengths Sports Carnivals 
As an exciting initiative to replace our cancelled Athletics Carnival, the school is going to host two Strengths Sports 
Carnivals in Week 3, to celebrate Education Week and to focus in on the Character Strengths that our students have 
been learning about over the past 12 months. 3-6 classes will have their carnival on Thursday, 6th August and K-2 will 
celebrate their carnival on Friday, 7th August. The K-2 Carnival will replace the Sports Carnival that normally takes 
place late in Term 3. Starting at 11:50am, students will rotate around a series of tabloid events, based on using       
character strengths, in their house groups. Students in 3-6 will be able to dress up in the colours of their sports     
houses. K-2 students will wear their school uniform but with shorts and sport shoes. Unfortunately, parents will not be 
able to come in to the school for these carnivals, at this stage. More information about these wonderful events will be 
published early next term. 
 

 

 

Have a great holiday break. I hope you are able to enjoy some of the finer things with your families, now that           
restrictions are starting to ease. Thanks again for your support this term. 
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What a busy and successful day we had last Friday with our special footy theme day. A big thank you to the wonderful volunteers 

and teachers that helped out on the day. I hope everyone has a nice break over the holidays. The new winter menu which is    

included on the  back page will start at the beginning of Term 3.  

      Kitchen Kart Recipe 
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